Hello, Parents and 5th Grade Students!

My name is Ms. Melissa Marcum and I am your child’s 5th grade teacher!  I am pleased to have your child in my class.  This is my 7th year at PACE.  I am thrilled to be a part of such a great school and community.  

I’m originally from Stockbridge, Michigan, a small town outside of Lansing.  I now reside in Dearborn. I received my Masters in Reading this summer from EMU!  In 2005, I received my undergrad from Eastern Michigan University. Go green!  After graduation and working as a family nanny, I moved to Chicago.  I taught at a public charter school in Chicago. That is where I also worked at a traveling camp for 2 summers.  I was able to sight see all over the Windy City and its suburbs.  I had a blast!  Soon after, I returned to Michigan and worked with Jackson Public Schools and Sylvan Learning Center. 

Some activities I really enjoy are being outdoors (boating, canoeing, biking), fashion, art, and education.  Spending time with friends and family is another past-time I love.  I have an adorable dog named, Gizmo.  He is a mix of Chihuahua and Jack Russell; I rescued him 2 years ago.  
I team teach with the fantastic, Ms. Quagliotto.  Ms. Quagliotto will be teaching your child MATH and SCIENCE, while I will be teaching READING, WRITING, and SOCIAL STUDIES.  Ms. Quagliotto can be contacted at extension 2203 and her email is:  jquagliotto@pacek-8.org.  Don’t forget to check out our 5th grade website: www.pace5thgrade.weebly.com
Our 3 solid expectations are: Be Responsible, Be Respectful, and Be Safe.  There will be a weekly ‘Star Student of the Week.’  This will able your child to share photographs, awards, and their interest with the class.  Please be on the look out for nightly homework and information in your student’s planner; along with reading logs.  These logs will need to be looked at by an adult and initialed daily/weekly.  Monthly classroom newsletters will be handed out the 1st week of every month.  Important dates and information will be available for you to view in the newsletter.   
5th grade will be fun and challenging.  When your child leaves 5th grade he/she will be ready to join the advanced 6th grade and will be on the road to becoming a great citizen!

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at anytime.  I am looking forward to meeting you and watching your child’s education soar to new heights.  

Enjoy your day,

Ms. Melissa Marcum – 5th Grade Teacher  - mmarcum@pacek-8.org  - Ext: 2202  

